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 dtcaldon@varnumlaw.com

October 26, 2023

VIA EMAIL ONLY
mkowalski@a2gov.org
Mr. Matt Kowalski, AICP
City Planner
City of Ann Arbor
Planning Services
301 E. Huron Street
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

Re: Request for Postponement - ERIM (3520 Green Court) PUD Zoning Text 
Amendment (REZ23-0008)

Dear Mr. Kowalski:

On behalf of our client and the petitioner, Altarum Institute (“Altarum”), I am requesting 
a further postponement of the captioned matter at the November 1, 2023 Planning Commission 
meeting while we continue to work with City Planning Staff and/or other parcel owners within the 
PUD regarding the application and related matters.  

Very truly yours,

David T. Caldon

DTC/tmb

cc:  Altarum Institute
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